
From: LOW-PRICE TOWING   
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2019 11:37 AM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Towing by law 
  
  
  
  
Fadi Ibrahim  
I really don't agree with the new bylaw the only thing it is going to be happen benefit !! 
from this a new bylaw that ONE tow truck company AND THE ONLE ONE has the 
contract with the city hall to be benefit this is a dirty politic WE ARE TAX PAYERS 
everybody should share the pie we are a taxpayer we have the right to earn money this 
is ridiculous the more we have tow trucks COMPANY the more lower price TO benefit to 
words the citizen !! 
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